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4th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As you are aware, your child is due to attend PGL Little Canada from 28th June – 1st July 2019. 
Unfortunately, due to a change in numbers the total price for the trip has increased by £1.28. The 
total price which includes bedding will now be £237.60. We have added the additional £1.28 to the 
final instalment due by Monday 1st April 2019. Please see details of instalments below. 
 
£30.00 initial deposit (already paid) 
£50.00 due by Friday 16th November 2018 (already paid)  
£52.00 due by Friday 18th January 2019 (already paid) 
£52.00 due by Friday 1st March 2019 
£53.60 due by Monday 1st April 2019 (includes bedding) 
 
Should the numbers change before the final instalment is due in April, we will notify you of the new 
total cost.  
 
May we also remind you that there is a meeting taking place on Tuesday 21st May at 6pm in the 
Meadow Suite (Ladybirds classroom).  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Sharon Flowers  
Headteacher  
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